
From: Collins, Jeffrey S. <jscollins@ap.org>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 12/1/2015 4:28:14 PM
Subject: RE: flood follow up question

Thank you.
 
From: Adams, Chaney [mailto:ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, December 01, 2015 4:27 PM
 
To: Collins, Jeffrey S.
 
Subject: flood follow up question
 
Jeffrey, thank you for your patience.
 
Total estimated cost to date: $870 million
The estimated total direct cost to state government is $114 million
The estimated total direct cost to the federal government is $493 million
 
ON BACKGROUND: As the governor has said all along, we will not have a final number to share for some time (final 
costs will account for non-profit activity, private loans, claims that are still open, and out of pocket costs). This is the 
best estimate as of today. The difference between the two numbers (state/fed) is that the total number includes SBA 
loans and private/flood insurance.
 

The information contained in this communication is intended for the use
 
of the designated recipients named above. If the reader of this 
 
communication is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified
 
that you have received this communication in error, and that any review,
 
dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly
 
prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please 
 
notify The Associated Press immediately by telephone at +1-212-621-1898 
 
and delete this email. Thank you.
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